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MARCH 2021 

 

We have made it to March that means only 3 months left of school! I want to remind you that 

breakfast is served from 6:50 to 7:10 every morning. Depending on what is for breakfast if 

your child is past this time, we will feed them something if they are hungry. The bus gets here 

about 7:15 every morning. Please make sure that your child is here before that we can not 

stall the bus driver any longer than it takes for the kids to load. After school the bus gets here 

about 3:10 every day. Wednesdays it is about 2:45 pm. If your child will not be on the bus, 

please let us know. This prevents us from panicking and calling the school every time a kid is 

not on the bus.  

The weather is starting to warm up! We will be going outside as much as possible after snack 

and homework. Please make sure they are dressed appropriately and have a jacket in case it is 

windy or a little chilly out. If you would like to leave a jacket here for them, you may, just make 

sure their names are on it somewhere.  

With Saint Patrick’s Day around the corner please make sure your child knows that we can not 

pinch someone for not wearing green. This is considered bullying and will not be tolerated.  

Please let us know if your child will be here during Spring break this month so we can plan 

accordingly. If your child will be here please, send in $2 to cover morning snack for that week. 

We will work on different crafts and activities about Spring and Easter.  

Dates to Remember: 

3-15    Holy Cross No School 

3-17    St. Patrick’s Day 

3-22 thru 3-26 Cuba and Bourbon Spring Break 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica 

Ms. Alyssa  


